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Carolina Power & Light Company *
P.O. Box 101, New Hill, NC 27562 )
February 8, 1985

Dr. J. Nelson Grace NRC-321
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, Northwest (Suite 2900)

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Dr. Grace: 4

In our October 31, 1984 response to RIl: GFM/RLP 50-400/84-31-01, we informed you of
the actions taken and planned to resolve the referenced violation concerning the use of
Scotch 33 tape in safety-related applications without adequate engineering review for
environmental qualification. At the time of our response, it was projected that corrective
actions would be completed by January 15, 1985.

In our January 15, 1985 letter, we informed you that via Field Change Request
(FCR-E-2712 Rev. 4) the Harris Plant Engineering Section had identified the Containment
and Main Steam Tunnel for which Scotch 33 tape, previously used in safety-related cable
applications, must be removed and that efforts to remove the tape from these
applications had been completed. We also stated that we were in the verification process
to check completeness of the work.

This letter is to inform you that we have completed our verification check. On this basis,
we consider the item to be resolved.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours very truly,

/MW

R. M. Parsons

Project General Manager
Completion Assurance

Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant

RMP/dah

cc:  Messrs. G. Maxwell/R. Prevatte (NRC-SHNPP)
Mr. B. C. Buckley (NRC)
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